

	<p>food issues – ideas are being collated and TEU will be in contact with FSG through Ben to communicate their ideas. Procurement is currently bringing together a procurement policy – TEU would like to be involved in this. Try to encourage the flow of information between TEU, P&P, EUSA and Procurement to get the best result – TEU would like to play a role in bringing all parties together in engaging ‘sustainable conversations’. KB to discuss with DS, TEU</p>	<p>DS KB</p>
<p>8</p>	<p>Membership and student participation eg EUSA, p&p and year-end handovers/liaison</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ New EUSA President – Liz Rowlings ▪ New EUSA President of Services – Sam Hansford <p>* Will encourage both to attend the May meeting</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ DA to encourage P&P members to attend the FSG meeting in May. Email RC with members to invite. ▪ Action c/f from last meeting – alumni membership protocol 	<p>DA/ RAC</p> <p>AL</p>
	<p>Next meeting 24th May 4pm – open forum of ideas re Five Year plan</p>	<p>ALL</p>